The Community Relations Relations Committee ("CRC") meeting was held on June 17, 2010 in the craft room of the Clubhouse. Carol Uran conducted the meeting with Jo Callaway, Nancy D'Ambra, Jan Dow, Billie Velazquez and John Devereux present. Nancy Alexander and Ron Knapp were unable to attend.

Carol presented a list of new residents in BellaVita. It was discussed that we will visit the new residents and greet them with a "calling card" (similar to a business card) that would include our name and phone number along with the Clubhouse number. We will also give them a copy of "BellaVita Quick Glance" that gives them an overview of information in their new resident notebook.

A "master list" of residents by street is being completed and will then be e-mailed to each committee member for their committee tasks use. A list of block captains was also presented to each member.

"CRC" will host the Hurricane/Severe Storm Seminar on Wednesday, June 23<sup>rd</sup> at 7:00 p.m. in the Clubhouse. All attendees will be given a copy of the BelleVita Storm Booklet. Some will also be available at the Clubhouse.

The Committee is also reviewing the "new resident notebook" for updates/revisions.

A copy of the BellaVita Project Manager guidelines was reviewed by the Committee. The "CRC" Committee has been assigned the task of reviewing the feasibility of a Neighbor Watch program in BellaVita. Bob Stockinger is recommended to become the project manager for this review and his name will be presented to the BVHOA for their approval.

Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:23 p.m.

Billie Velazquez Recorder/Secretary Community Relations Committee